
36. ZIG ZAG

The Board considered a report reviewing progress of the work planned for the Zig
Zag and advised of the response received from the leaflets distributed to residents
of the Zig Zag and surrounding streets.

The Board resolved to give consideration to providing funding from its 1999/2000
Project Funds and to refer this request to its Project Funding meeting.


